Mr. E. C. M. Richards, Chief Forester, Knoxville, Tennessee
John L. Neely, Jr., Mansger, Muscle Shoals Pleants, Wilson Dam, Ala.
September 10, 1935

PROPOSED FISH HATCHERY

Some time ago, I forwarded plams to you for the proposed fish hatchery
in the vieinity of Athens. Mr. Quinn, the State Game VWarden, is

very much interested in having a fish hatchery located at this point,
as 1t will be adjacent to the Wheeler Leke. As I understend it,

fish hatcheries and matters of this nature come under your depart-
ment, so I »ill appreciate your advising me what steps have been

taken to date along thig line.

(Aohn L. Neely, Jr. 4
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Cc: Senator Harry Valksr V



